
 
 
 

 

 

Circular No. (3/2018) 

From Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners – Accreditation Department (QCHP-AD) 

To All Licensed Healthcare Practitioners in the State of Qatar 

Subject Launch of  Online Feedback and Messaging through Practitioner’s ePortfolio  

Date July 31, 2018 

 

Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners, Accreditation Department (QCHP-AD) presents its greeting to you. 

 

As part of the QCHP’s continuous pursuit to enhance its services provided to its stakeholders and to expedite 

processes by providing multiple formal communication channels, the Accreditation Department is pleased to 

announce to licensed healthcare practitioners the launch of the online feedback functionality through their 

CPD ePortfolio. 

 

This new system enhancement allows practitioners to send queries, feedback, complains and suggestions 

directly to the Accreditation Department- QCHP. This is complementary to the already existing Accreditation 

Department helpline, departmental email and open days.  

 

We hope that this new additional feature will enhance the overall satisfaction of our healthcare practitioners. 

 

 

 

For further information, kindly contact: 

Dr. Essam El Sayed   

eabdelrafaa@MOPH.GOV.QA  

 

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

 

Accreditation Department - Qatar Council for Healthcare Practitioners (QCHP) 
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